
VCS

WANDSWORTH
TOWN HALL

Give us 
your views



L

L

Front G ate

VCS
Hub

Wandsworth Town Hall 
ground floor plan

FA
IRFIE

LD
 ST

REE
T

Following recent feedback from the voluntary sector and 
as part of the council’s commitment to partnering and 
supporting local Voluntary and Community Sector (VCS) 
organisations, the council has identified 1,700sqft of ground 
floor space, with the potential use as a VCS Hub. 
This space will be in a town centre location, where local VCS organisations 
can connect, collaborate and network.

The council wishes to engage with the local voluntary and community sector 
organisations, to hear their views and to explore piloting the provision of a 
VCS Hub at Wandsworth Town Hall. 

To understand further how the new space could be most useful for local 
organisations and to gain insight into how other co-working spaces have 
worked, there will be two ways organisations can give feedback to shape 
this new space.

	 A short online survey which can be accessed here 

	� A small in-person focus group will be held on 24th May and a sign-up 
link for this can be accessed here  

Following this feedback, the council will explore options and refine the 
workspace proposition to ensure its fit for purpose. 

The ground floor map right, highlights it is fit for purpose workspace in grey, 
which is situated on the ground floor, Fairfield Street.

Wandsworth Town Hall Voluntary 
and Community Sector (VCS) Hub

Town centre
proximity

https://haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/wandsworthecs/c0ea130a
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/co-design-new-vcs-hub-at-wandsworth-town-hall-tickets-872451444757


The next step is to test demand and refine the 
layout/offer through engagement with the local 
Voluntary and Community Sector.

At present the space is designed to provide a range 
of touchdown workstations and flexible meeting/
collaboration space. The meeting rooms in the 
centre of the workspace can also be opened into 
one large event space. 

This is a new concept for the council as it seeks to 
open up the town hall space to other users.

We are engaging with the VCS at an early stage to 
understand what their workspace needs are and 
how the council might operate the space, including 
booking solutions and what costs might be 
appropriate to ensure it is sustainable.

The space is estimated to be available 
from Autumn 2024. 

The space has independent access on 
Fairfield Street, the current proposal includes: 

12 Bookable touchdown workstations 

4 large meeting rooms (can be opened 
out into one large collaboration space)

1 medium sized meeting room 

Informal meeting POD  

Guest wifi access

Lockable storage units

Access to toilets and kitchen area
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VCS Hub 
access hours 
08:00 – 18:00 
Monday – Friday

A vibrant space for VCS 

to connect
and collaborate


